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Children from our Reception Class will 

be leading an assembly about their 

Come and See topic “Celebrating” on 

Friday, 1
st
 February at 9.10 a.m.  

Parents, carers, family and friends are 

welcome to join us.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

Mass Times 

St Agnes:   Saturday – 5.30 pm     Wednesday – 7.30 pm 

                    Sunday - 11.00 am 

                    

St Aidan's: Sunday – 9.30 am        

If you would like a copy of this Newsletter in large type, please contact the School Office. 
 

  
 Year 1 have had the best attendance this week.     

Well done Year 1!!! 

 

Group  Percentages 

Whole School 94.98% 

Reception 94.33% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 95.33% 

Year 3 95.52% 

Year 4 93.10% 

Year 5 94% 

Year 6 93.33% 

The table above shows the weekly 
attendance for all classes.  Attendance for 
all children, for each class and for our 
school should be over 96%.   
 

 

 

 
Congratulations to the children from Year 4 and 5 
who took part in a boccia competition this week.  
This highly strategic sport is played between two 
teams; one team uses red leather balls, and the 
other team uses blue leather balls.  At the 
beginning of each match, one white, leather ball 
(called the “Jack” ball) is thrown into the court of 
play.  Then, the objective is for each team to see 
who can get their own leather boccia balls closer 
to the white Jack ball.  The team with their boccia 
ball(s) the closest at the end of the match wins.  
Nine schools from across Knowsley took part in 
this competition.  We came 3rd in our group and 
for displaying outstanding self- belief throughout 
the tournament our team won a RESPECT 
award.  Congratulations children you competed 
with determination and perseverance!!! 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
The NSPCC’s Speak Out Stay Safe 
programme is visiting our school next 
week to help us make sure our pupils 
have the knowledge and understanding 
they need to stay safe from abuse. 
School will be working with the NSPCC, 
who will be delivering their Speak Out 
Stay Safe programme. This is a nationwide 
programme for every primary school aged 
child in the UK and Channel Islands. With 
the help of their friendly mascot Buddy, 
they’ll be presenting an assembly to the 
children in our school as well as a 
workshop for children in Year 5 and 6.  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Parents and carers are asked to ensure that 
all children’s school uniform, including P.E. 
kits and coats have their names inside.  This 
makes it much easier to find missing and lost 
items.  Thank you.    
 

 


